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Decision:  New Streetcar Program – Resubmission of RFI Results for 60 Additional Streetcars  
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
Staff recommends the Board request staff to: 

 
1. Report back to the Board, subject to funding approval in 2019, with an analysis of 

procurement options for 60 additional streetcars. 
 
 


